
City of Portland CDL Employee Medication Notice 
 
 

The City of Portland Commercial Driver’s License Drug and Alcohol Policy states: 
“Prohibited Conduct:  Drugs 

2. Using prescription or nonprescription medication before reporting to work or while at 
work unless a physician has advised the CDL employee that the medication will not 
adversely affect the employee’s ability to operate safely a commercial motor vehicle.” 

And also provides: 
“Medication may present a danger to CDL employees, their co-workers and the public due to 
the medication’s effects on alertness and job performance.  CDL employees must report to 
their immediate supervisors the use of prescription or nonprescription medication that could 
impair the employees’ ability to perform their jobs.  CDL employees are responsible to have 
their physicians determine whether the medication could reasonably impair their ability to 
perform their jobs.” 

 
PRESCRIPTION MEDICATIONS 

 My physician has prescribed a medication 
  short term 
  ongoing prescription 

 I have advised my physician that I am a CDL driver and discussed the nature of my work 
 My physician has advised me that this medication could adversely affect my ability to 

safely operate a commercial motor vehicle 
 
OVER-THE-COUNTER (OTC) MEDICATIONS 

 I am taking over-the-counter medication 
 I have talked to my physician about this over-the counter medication  
 I have advised my physician that I am a CDL driver and discussed the nature of my work 
 My physician has advised me that this medication could adversely affect my ability to 

safely operate a commercial motor vehicle 
 
 
_______________________________  _____________________________ 

Employee name (please print) Supervisor signature 
 
 
_______________________________  _____________________________ 

Employee signature Date received 
 

 
Give this form to your immediate supervisor.  DO NOT include any confidential medical information. 

This form should be kept in the bureau CDL file. 
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